
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 199 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
The Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
 
Vary its current contract with Phoenix Software Limited to allow for one further year of 
support for Windows 7 devices and Windows 2008 servers. One year was provided free of 
charge within the agreement, however, there are still a number of devices across the force 
and support is required for these to ensure the security patches continue. The total value of 
the variation is £67,954.05 and will cover the period of the 14th January 2021 to 13th January 
2022. 
 

Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold  
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
29/03/2021 
 
END 


